
City to address School Zone
Traffic Calming soon
The  Costa  Mesa  Public  Services  Department  will  soon  be
initiating the construction phase of a much-needed school zone
traffic calming project.

This project will target multiple locations throughout the
City. The project will include replacement of all school zone
warning  flashers  with  solar  powered  devices  and  improved
intelligent technology, which enables them to be activated
when children are in school.

The  project  also  includes  installation  of  20  radar  speed
feedback signs that will have built-in technology to collect
speed and volume data that will allow city staff to implement
future safety upgrades and enable better planning of focused
enforcement in and around Costa Mesa schools.

Other  improvements  include  installation  of  220  pedestrian
count down heads at various signalized intersections in the
vicinity of Costa Mesa schools.

Award  of  a  contract  for  this  project  by  City  Council  is
anticipated  in  April  2016.  Installations  would  follow  in
Summer of 2016.
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